
 
 

 
 

 

Cir No.: STS/146/2024-25         05.12.2024 (Thursday) 
 

 

Dear Parent  

Kindly note that 07.12.2024 (Saturday) and 14.12.2024 (Saturday) will be a working day for the students of 

classes III-V who are participating in “A Christmas Carol” – an annual special presentation. It will be a 

non-working day for the non-participants.  

Note:  

• Timings will be from 7:45 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

• Buses will ply accordingly.  

• Van commuters and Parent walkers to report to school by their own means. 

• Students should report to school in their house uniform for the practice. 

 
 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh 

 (Principal) 


